
FARTHEST NORTH BRIDGE CLUB BOARD MEETING 

Wednesday, April 3, 2019 

 

Meeting was called to order 1:20 pm by President Barbara Rothrock at the Senior Center with board members present: 

Penny Wakefield, Barbara Rothrock, Marian Woods, Peggy Raybeck and Pat Costello.  

 

Treasurer’s Report 

$9,222 is in the savings account. An additional $220 to be deposited from Friday’s game. 
 
Club Manager Report 

Penny called Judy at the Elks to reserve a room for the Sectional this summer but she was not available. Penny will try to 
contact her again. The Sectional is scheduled for August 1-4, 2019.  Barbara can house the Sectional director again but 
will not be able to provide a car like she did last year. 
 
Penny also signed up for the Friday, June 7 Special Event. We can usually get 5 tables to play. 
 
April is designated as Charity Month. Proceeds from every other game are donated to ACBL and a local charity. The 
Board agreed we select the Senior Center Meals on Wheels as the local recipient. 
 

Game Director’s Report 

Tuesday night bridge games will start playing again on April 9.  Gail is willing to start on that date and serve as director. 

 

Elections:  Peggy, Pat and Barbara are up for reelection this year. Nominations will also be requested of bridge 

members. 

 

A Board meeting will be scheduled the 1
st

 part of June for Sectional preparations. 

There were no other discussions and the meeting adjourned at 1:28 pm. 

Submitted by Pat Costello 

 


